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 IMPORTANT!
Molina Provider News: 

 

Mandatory Change to Your EDI Integration 
 
Effective July 1, 2022, HHAeXchange will no longer support EDI V4 visit specifications. All providers must up grade 
to the new V5 visit import specifications no later than July 1, 2022.  

After July 1st, 2022, previous specifications will no longer be supported, and this will impact your ability to import 

visits for EVV compliance and claim submission.  

 

To ensure you have adequate time to develop, test, and go-live on the new V5 specifications, please reach out to 
your EVV EDI vendor to begin your upgrade process today.    
 
To view and share these changes with your EVV vendor in time for the July 1st, 2022 deadline, visit the HHAeXchange 
Homecare Provider Integration Visit Import Guide (V5) at the URL below:  
 
http://hhaxsupport.s3.amazonaws.com/SupportDocs/EDI%20Guides/EDI%20Guides_v5/Homecare_Provider_Integra
tion_Visit_Import_Guide_v5.pdf 
 
In addition to the current functionality of the V4 specifications, the V5 specifications allow providers to do the 
following:  

• Manage rates at the visit level  

• Perform secondary billing (TPL claims)   

• Rebill via interface  

 
If you have any questions, please contact EDISupport@hhaexchange.com. You may also contact Molina Healthcare 
at 855-322-4076.  

 
 

Thank you for your continued care to our members! 

Molina Healthcare of Florida 
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